TH

THE FAIRVIEW CHRISTIAN CHURCH VISITOR

Upcoming Events

<u>Feb. 17</u>—Ash Wednesday—*NO SERVICE*

<u>Feb. 21</u>—Online Worship Service

<u>Feb. 23</u>—Faith In Him (Music Room)

<u>Feb. 24</u>—Zoom Search Team Mtg.

<u>Feb. 28</u>—Online Worship Service

REMINDER

Due to current
COVID guidelines,
Fairview will not
be having an
Ash Wednesday Service
this year.



10:00 a.m. Worship Service Online

Transitional Minister Dr. Stephen R.

Volume 57, Issue 07

February 17, 2021

I hear every day from members telling me that they have received their COVID vaccinations. We hear on the news that new cases of COVID are falling. While it is not a time to let down our guard in our mask wearing or social distancing it is good news.

Part of that good news is that as planned we will be opening again for in person worship on March 7, 2021. We will of course continue to stream the services live on Facebook. Stay tuned for more information in next week's newsletter. — Steve



This Lent, imagine placing your hand in the hand of Jesus and journeying with him to Jerusalem.

Entries begin with the darkness of Ash Wednesday and culminate with the glory of Easter morning.

Fairview has free copies of this Lenten Devotional while they last.

Copies are available on the Welcome Table & the table just down from the Chapel. Or, please feel free to call the office if you would like to come by & pick up a copy.

The daughters of Dennis & Linda R. invite you to celebrate their 50th wedding anniversary by a "send-a-card" party.

If you'd like, you may send a card in the month of February to their home, please contact the office to get their address.



Thank you. Dave B.



2021 envelopes **ARE NOW IN** the office.

They are ready to be picked up at your convenience.

Please call the office prior to coming up to be sure someone is in the office.

Special Offering, February 2021 "Let Love Flow." — February 21 & 28



Fairview, if you would like to make a 2021 Week of Compassion Offering, when you give your offering please mark it as '2021 Week of Compassion Special Offering'.



It is with sincere sympathy that we announce that Doug B., former member of Fairview, passed away early last week.

There will be a celebration of life service sometime when the virus has eased and the weather is warmer. Please keep Doug's family in your prayers.

Sharing the Good News of God's Love through Faith, Worship, Service and Community